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NEXT MEETING 
Thursday, November 17th, 8:00 PM 

SYOSSET – WOODBURY COMMUNITY CENTER  
On entering park, turn right at stop sign and follow  

 road to the end. 

 
 

Note: A representative from Mt. Stowe will be 
speaking at our meeting in November. 

 
Holiday Party:  Please join us at our Holiday Party on Tuesday, 
December 6th, from 6:00 to 9:00 PM.  It’s at the Per Un Angelo 
Restaurant at the Jones Beach Hotel, 3275 Byron Street, 
Wantagh.  It’s off Merrick Rd. near Cedar Creek Park.  We will 
have a full dinner and be able to purchase drinks at Happy Hour 
prices; half off the regular price.  Please send a check for $35 
per person to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd, Hicksville, NY 
11801.  Make check out to 50+Ski Club. 



 
                                   Trips and Events 

 For trip info call Lois at 518-945-2667 or Eleanor at 516-
938-7078 
 
Okemo Mt., Vermont:  January 8th to the 11th, 2017. , Sunday to 
Wednesday.  Car pool.  3 nights at the Pointe Hotel.  Includes 3 
breakfasts, 1 dinner at the Castle Restaurant, tax & gratuities, 
indoor pool, hot tub, game room.  Price $259.00 pp dbl 
occupancy.  $399.00 single occupancy.  Three day discounted 
senior lift ticket additional.  Cross country skiing available at 
Okemo Nordic Center.  Make checks payable to We Luv 
Traveling and mail to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd., 
Hicksville, NY 11801.  
 
Steamboat Springs, Colorado: January 22nd to January 28th.  
Roundtrip air on United Airlines with tranfers. 6 nights at 
Ptarmigan Hotel. Ski in/ski out.  6 breakfasts, 4/5 dinners, cross 
country skiing available, bellman services.  Price approx. 
$1739.00 p.p. Dbl. including tax & gratuities.  5 day group 
discounted lift ticket additional.  Trip based on 25 participants.  
Non refundable deposit of $500.00.  Check made out to Ski. 
Com and mail to Eleanor Tokar at 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, 
NY 11801.  

 
Mt. Snow, Vermont:  February 12th to 17th, 2017.  Sunday to 
Friday. Car pool.  5 nights at the Lodge at Mt. Snow.  Includes 5 
breakfasts, 5 dinners, 5 day senior lift ticket, 5 half day group 
ski lessions, wine & cheese welcome party, fireside apres ski 
party Tuesday afternoon, tax & gratuities.  $629.00 pp dbl, 



$679.00 for non seniors (under 65).  Cross country skiing 
available on groomed trails at Timber Creek.  Make checks 
payable to We Luv Traveling and mail to Eleanor Tokar, 40 
Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801.   
 
Trip to Cuba:  April 29th to May 4th, 2017.  Land all-inclusive 
except one dinner.  Trip includes tours of Havana, Cientugos, 
and Trinidad.  Direct flights now available from JFK. You can use 
mileage for the airfare.  Price is approximately $4100.00 pp, dbl 
occupancy which is $500.00 off the published price.  If 
interested call Lois at 516-383-5027.  Hotels in Cuba are being 
held but deposits are needed ASAP.    
   

TRIP CANCELATION INSURANCE STRONGLY RECOMMEND   
 
 
 

Mid Week Skiing by Gary Schorr:  Snow is in the air!  Some of  
the upstate areas have already gotten a dusting and there’s 
more snow in Vermont.  If you’re free midweek and would like 
to join us, please send your e mail address and mobile phone 
number to Gary at gss12@optonline.net.  If you’re on the list 
from last year there’s no need to resend the information. 

 

Midweek Biking by Neal Pisanti:  This month we had crazy 

weather, but still got a few rides in.  A small group of four went 

from Bethpage to Sagamore Hill on a beautiful brisk day.  A 

large group went from Trailview State Park to Caumsett State 

Park with a stop for lunch in Cold Spring Harbor.  Unfortunately 

there was an accident in which Joan Hubbard had a serious 
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injury.  We all wish her well.  The final ride to report on was 

from Howard Beach to Breezy Point.  It was a beautiful day to 

ride, passing through the Rockaways and over the Cross Bay 

Bridge and along the boardwalk to Breezy Point.  Half had 

lunch in Belle Harbor and headed home.  The rest continued to 

Breezy Point and returned home on the beautiful boardwalk 

and retraced the trip out for a total of 27 miles.    If you would 

care to join the group, e mail Neal at: 

nealmichael@hotmail.com.     ,  

 

Dues for 2017 are now due.   Single $30.00, Couple $45.00.  

Dues mailed must be postmarked by December 31st, 2016.  

If paid thereafter, a $10.00 initiation fee well be assessed for a 

single, and a $15.00 initiation fee will be assessed for a couple.  

Bring to the meeting or mail to:  Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd, 

Hicksville, NY 11801.  Make check payable to 50+Ski Club.  
Note: With your dues payment, you are eligible for a 

50+membership card.  This card is useful for discounts at 

various ski areas and ski shops.  Pick one up at the next 

meeting or request one with your dues payment.  Send a 

stamped, self-addressed  envelope to Eleanor along with 

your dues payment for receipt by mail.  If you are picking 

your card up at the next meeting, pay dues at least one 

week prior to the next meeting to allow time to make up 

the card.  
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